urdo

Telephone; +44 1705 775015 10" of March 1999
e-mail: richardread@mcmurdo.co.uk

Reference: Form 731 confirmation number EA93430
FCC ID: KLS82-001

Dear Ms Taube,

as per our e-mail communications, | wish to confirm that the 731 form
we submitted on Friday the 5 of March 1999, is in error. We asked for compliance
with FCC rules parts 80.1061. This should be amended to request compliance with
FCC rules parts 80.1101 (c) (5). Your help in resoving this matter is much
appreciated.

Best regards,

Richard Read ( for McMurdo Ltd).

McMurdo Limited, Rodney Road, Fratton, Portsmouth, Hampshire PO4 8SG
Telephone Portsmouth (01705) 775044, Facsimile (01705) 819087
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